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Brede Bulletin   

 3rd May 2024 

Responsibility  Inquisitiveness  Confidence  Inspiration  Respect 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, the playground was a hub of activity this week, particularly with Year 
6 starting their Bikeability training. The children learnt how to maintain their cycle and do some 
simple repairs, glide in a smooth, calm and collected manner, control the bike when setting off 
and slowing down, and how to pedal without feeling wobbly and out of control. Judging from the 
laughter and wide smiles, a great deal of fun was had by all. Everyone is now very eager to get 
going on level 2 later this term.  

Have a great weekend, everyone. Julie Knock      

 

 Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week: 
Hedgehogs: Henry for his inquisitiveness about number in maths sessions.   
Rabbits: Cybill for her growing confidence in class.   
Foxes: Reggie C for taking responsibility for his learning and producing some 
outstanding work this week.  
Owls: Oliver for showing great confidence in PE and demonstrating excellent 
catching skills. 
 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Oscar H, Amelia, Daisy, Orlagh. 
Foxes: Harley, Lila S, Cali, Ava, Darcey, Dexter. 
Rabbits: Phoenix, Ayrton. 
Hedgehogs: Ava, Isaac, Henry, Indie, Sienna. 
 
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to: Owls and Hedgehogs. 
Udi goes to: Rabbits for Year 1’s exemplary behaviour at the Multi Skills 
event this week. 
 

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 1 for reading 25 times goes to: Cybill, Lyla P-F. 
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to: Kendall. 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Indie, Edward, Elspeth, Albert. 
Stage 4 for reading 150 times goes to: Daisy, Orlagh, Libby. 
 

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies (Year 6 only) 
If you have not ordered your Year 6 hoodie, please do so as soon as you can, 
so that the order can be delivered to school on time. 
Hoodies can be ordered at Superstitch. 

 

Year 1 Multi-Skills 
Year 1 had a great afternoon at Northiam Primary School on Tuesday. They 
joined a host of local schools, learning new skills and having lots of fun.  Many 
thanks to Mrs Ransley, Mrs Sharp and all the parents who went along to support. 
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The Bright Foundation opens its new venue in St-Leonards-on-Sea. 
The Benbow Arts Space is now open at 2 London Road, St-Leonards-on-Sea. 
The venue is a creative learning hub dedicated to the art of filmmaking, where 
young people can discover their passion for filmmaking, develop skills and begin 
their journey into the film industry. A whole host of activities are planned for the 
May half term break – see the flyer below or click here. 
 

 

 

Year 6 to Year 7, Parent Transition Workshop 
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Keeping Children Safe online. 
We teach online safety to all year groups at school, with the aim of protecting 
children when using digital technologies. Below are some helpful websites which 
parents can also use to get further information about how they can support their 
children at home. 
Thinkuknow 
Keeping Children Safe Online - CBeebies 
Internetmatters – get smart about smartphones 
Childnet 
Online Safety Guidance for Parents  
Young People and Screentime – A Good Start 
SWGFL: The TikTok Checklist 
SWGFL: The Snapchat Checklist 
SWGFL: The Roblox Checklist 
SWGFL: The Netflix Checklist 
SWGFL: The Instagram Checklist 
SWGFL: The Yubo Checklist 
Password Management and Security 
SWGFL: Online Safety Podcast 
 

 

Family Hub East Sussex. 
 

 

 

 

Advice and Support for Families 
Did you know that our school website offers a host of useful links on advice 
and support for parents and carers? Everything from cost of living advice and 
support, to managing a child’s challenging behaviour at home. More 
information is available here.   
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The East Sussex Parenting Team 
Being a parent is amazing, but we all need some help, advice and practical tips at 
times… and let’s be honest parenting during a pandemic has been particularly stressful! 
The East Sussex Parenting Team is on hand to deliver tried, tested and internationally 
renowned parenting programmes to help you and your children get the support that you 
need. 
We all have very busy lives and different needs, for this reason the service is not a “one 
size fits all” but rather a selection of different programmes that you can choose from. 
Find out more here.  
 

 

 

Have Your Details Changed?  
This is a reminder to all parents/guardians to notify the school office of any changes, 
such as medical conditions, home addresses, contacts and permissions you wish to 
reconsider i.e. use of your child’s photo. 

 

As illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice on their website. 
It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their advice regarding attendance 
at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates What Who 

Wednesday 
15/05/2024 

Bright Foundation 
Foxes Class 

Wednesday 
22/05/2024 

Bright Foundation 
Owls Class 

23 & 24 May 
2024 

Bikeability – Level 2 
Year 6 

Friday 
07/06/2024 

Owls and Raptors Foxes & Owls 

Monday 
03/06/2024 

Photos Class/sibling/preschool photos 

19/06/24 – 
21/06/24 

Kingswood Residential Members of Owl Class 

Monday 
15/07/2024 

BMX Academy – Skateboard 
experience  

Owls and Foxes – details to follow 

INSET DAYS 
for 2023/2024 

 
22 & 23/07/2024 

 
Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the staff below: 

 Mrs Burrows  – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Knock/Miss Nugent - Deputy DSLs 
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